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INQUIRY INTO THE WATER AMENDMENT (WATER FOR THE ENVIRONMENT SPECIAL 
ACCOUNT) BILL 2012 

 

 
Public hearing to examine Water Account Bill 

 
 
The House of Representatives Standing Committee on Regional Australia will hold a public 
hearing into the Water Amendment (Water for the Environment Special Account) Bill on 
Tuesday 20 November 2012 in Sydney. A program will be made available by 12.00 pm Monday 
19 November on the Committee’s website. 
 
Details of the public hearing are as follows: 
 
Tuesday, 20 November 2012 
10.00 am to 2.30 pm 
Commonwealth Parliamentary Offices 
Level 8, 70 Phillip Street, Sydney 
 
** Due to security arrangements, you must advise the Secretariat on (02) 6277 4162 
by 11.00am Monday 19 November to attend the public hearing. 
 
Proceedings will also be audio broadcast on: 
http://www.aph.gov.au/News_and_Events/Watch_Parliament  
 
 

For information on the inquiry: contact the Secretariat on (02) 6277 4162 or 0407 406 337, 
email ra.reps@aph.gov.au or visit the Committee website at http://www.aph.gov.au/ra 
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